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This is an extremely poor time to add any additional tax to the public.   THe economy 

is soft and particularly in rural Oregon, these added fees and expense will have a 

crippling effect on people and business.  Not everyone can pass the tax on to 

someone else.  Our median income is already very low and I would urge you to delay 

and or dismiss any consideration of this legislation.  Please don't add the burden to 

us at this time.  We do not want to end up like California.  Thank you, Greg Sackos  
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